
From: Samir Mayekar <Samir.Mayekar@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 12:58 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Disclosure  
 
Hey Steve - just disclosing that last Monday Feb 13th I attended a dinner at MAggiano’s with all the 
government affairs leads of many of the large employers in Chicago where we discussed economic 
development (in my official capacity).  I think it was a $50 meal. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Samir  
 
--- 
Samir Mayekar 
Deputy Mayor 
Economic and Neighborhood Development 
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